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Ms . Katarina Rutkowski
Alaska Department of Environmental

Conservation
555 Cordova Street
Anchorage, Alaska 99501

Dear Ms . Rutkowski :

The Alaska District is submitting for your review and comment
the document entitled § Work Plan, 1998 Phase II Remedial
Investigation, Northeast Cape, St. Lawrence Island, Alaska^ ,
dated August 1998.

Please provide any comments you may have on the work plan by
August 14, 1998.

_ , . .
If you have any questions concerning the enclosed •rcpoirt or

any other Northeast Cape RI/FS issues, please feel free to
contact me at (907) 753-5606.

Sincerely,

Richard Jackson
Engineering Manager

Encl
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